
 
 

      NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
Where: Henson General Engineering, Inc will begin sewer line installation. On Schnoor 
Avenue a Road Closure will take place between Industrial Ave and W. Almond Ave. This 
project will last approximately 21 days. The project area and surrounding streets will be 
subject to construction area traffic control. Access to businesses and Emergency Vehicles 
will always be maintained. See the map below for details.  

 
When: Beginning Monday, October 10, 2022  

 
Duration:  21 days (Approximately) 

 
General Information Contact: 
City of Madera Engineering Department: (559) 661-5418 

 
After Hours Contact: 
City of Madera Police Department: (559) 675-4220 

Engineering Department • 428 E. Yosemite Ave, Madera, CA 93638 • P. 559.661.5418 • F.559.675.6605 • madera.gov/alerts 


	Where: Henson General Engineering, Inc will begin sewer line installation. On Schnoor Avenue a Road Closure will take place between Industrial Ave and W. Almond Ave. This project will last approximately 21 days. The project area and surrounding street...
	When: Beginning Monday, October 10, 2022
	Duration:  21 days (Approximately)
	General Information Contact:
	After Hours Contact:

